


46510 

Twenty-six comments were received 
by the Commission in response to its· 
April 14, 1977 FEDERAL REGISTER Notice. 
Industry commenters basically argued 
that the Commission should issue the 
broader exemption pxoposed by the Na­
tional Retail Merchants Association 
<NRMA> and the American Retail Fed­
eration <ARF> in their petitions for ex­
emption. Industry commenters argued 
that because the proposed exemption is 
confined to contracts-that are not nego­
tiable and do not contain waiver pro­
visions, and because they would agree 
to include the required Notice in the 
event of transfer, consumers would re­
ceive equivalent protections. The Na­
tional Consumer Law Center objected 
to the issuance of any exemption for 
two-party credit contracts. 

After analyzing the views, arguments 
and data, the Commission t r a c t s -

tran4the trans3eive data, anal44ter objected 
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of waiver language> and by further de- hind each of these statutes there seem5 
manding a list of those that had been to have been a clear attempt to expand 
assigned. The absence of the notice on consumer rights in the !ace or a pur­
the assigned' agreements would, of ported waiver, not to restrict them in the 
course, indicate a violation of the rule.• 



     
    


